

February 24, 2011

Dear Parents:

The District 16 Education Council has announced its intention to study the sustainability of three schools – Ian Baillie Primary School, Napan Elementary School and St. Andrews Elementary School – in accordance with Department of Education Policy 409 – Multi-Year School Infrastructure Planning.

You are invited to a public meeting to be held at Dr. Losier Middle School Theatre on Wednesday, March 2, 2011, at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of this meeting will be to inform the school communities of the DEC's intentions, share pertinent data and to outline the steps to be followed in the process.

Yours truly,

Lawrence P. Keoughan

Superintendent School District 16

LK/sb Ref#11023

